
 
 

 

July 29, 2024 

 

TO:   AREA CRIMINAL JUSTICE AGENCIES 
 
FROM:  DAWN HAWKINS 
  DISTRICT DIRECTOR 
 
RE:  FY23 JAG LESS THAN $10,000 JURISDICTION ALLOCATON 
 
 
The JAG Less Than $10,000 Jurisdiction Allocation contains units of local governments in the state 
that are ineligible for a direct JAG award based on statistics from UCR reports, etc.  For the 2023 
fiscal year, your agency is listed as a Less Than $10,000 Jurisdiction. 
 
Please find attached your allocation form for the FY 2023 JAG Less Than $10,000 Jurisdiction.  
Please have authorized official (Sheriff or Mayor) sign in BLUE ink, accept or decline the 
allocation, and return by email to dawn@cdlepc.com no later than noon Friday, August 30, 
2024.  Failure to return the signed allocation form to the district office will result in the loss of 
your allocation. 
 
All allocations will be on a reimbursement basis by way of an agreement/MOU with the Capital 
District office as the applicant agency in the online management system, Egrants.  Eligible 
expenses for this project include supplies and equipment for law enforcement purposes. 
 
Please contact Dawn Hawkins, at 225-667-1503 or via email at dawn@cdlepc.com if you need 
any help with this process or have any questions. 
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